

South Essex Triumph Owners Motorcycle Club

MINUTES

Held at: The Shepherd & Dog, The Gore , Ballards Gore, Essex, SS4 2DA

on: Wednesday 26th July 2017

Present:	Tony Bushell (Chairman)	John Stone
	Peter Wonnacott (Secretary)	Vince Newman
	Heidi Bushell (Treasurer)	Philip Solly
	Malcolm Fissler (Social Secretary)	Jim Dormer
	Tim Mercer (Scribe)	Peter Healy
	Penny Mercer	Dean Smithers
	Peter Breading	Martin Lane
	Alan Buxton	Martin Rayner
	Stella Buxton	Jenna Rayner
	Martyn Russell	Chris O'May

The meeting was opened at 8.22 pm by the Chairman, Tony Bushell who asked if anyone had any objections to it being recorded – no objections noted.

BUSINESS ARISING OUT OF PREVIOUS MEETING

Rider Training

Kevin from Rider Training came to The Lodge at our last meeting to explain what it entails and Tony gave a brief explanation to those that were not present. It is to be held at Dunton at a cost of £20.00 per person and involves slow speed riding, figure of eights, handling the bike, pulling away, pushing the bike, etc. This will be held on 24th September from 10 am to approx. 3.00 pm. John Stone asked when Battlesbridge Show was and it was then realised that the dates clashed.

Peter Healy said that he thought the club should pay for the Rider training. Tony said that the committee would have a meeting to decide whether it should be up to the members to pay, or the club should pay some or all of the cost.

Task: Martyn Russell to liaise with Instructor to change the date
Discuss further at next meeting.
Committee to discuss whether the club pays the whole amount, part of the amount or none at all.

DISCUSSION

Museum of Power.

Tony announced that Malcolm has now got the tickets for the Classic Bike Show on 6th August at the Museum of power. There are a couple of stipulations which are, that we have to be there between 9.30-10.00 am and stay there until 3.30 pm. He then gave out the passes to those who would be attending

Task: Tony to send text and Peter to send email (as normal) nearer the time.

Brighton Burn-up

Chris O'May asked if we could put the Brighton Burn-up on the website as it is an event that he would like to attend.

Task: Heidi to put on website

Tony closed the meeting at 8.36 pm